
 

 

 

Dates to remember: 
 

Fall Rally - October 

20, 2018. Dollywood 

in Pigeon Forge! 
  

 

lindsay@ktkey.org 

Hello all! I hope 
everything is well. As 
you guys know, Fall 
Rally is NEXT MONTH. 
We are going to have 

such a fun day of 
rollercoasters and 
making new friends. I 
cannot wait to meet you 
guys! I love our Division 
and I would like to get as 
close as possible. Also, 
we had our Divisional 
Training on August 25, 
2018. Thank you all to 
who showed up. We had 
a blast! Our service 
project went amazing! I 
will be delivering the dog 

toys to the shelters this 
week! I can’t wait to see 
you guys again soon! 

Love , Lindsay! 
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